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From: Matthew Corradin <Matthew.Corradin@environment.nsw.gov.au>

To: "Kane.Winwood@planning.nsw.gov.au" <Kane.Winwood@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 27/09/2010 2:46 pm

Subject: Newcrest Mining - Cadia Valley Operations Blayney DewateringFacility

Dear Kane

| refer to your letter dated 31 August 2010 inviting the Department of Environment, Climate Change
and Water (DECCW) to make a written submission to the Department of Planning regarding the
Exhibition of the Environmental Assessment (EA) for the Modification to the Blayney Dewatering
Facility Conditions of Approval, as part of the Cadia East Project.

| wish to advise that DECCW is not the Appropriate Regulatory Authority for environmental matters in
relation to the Blayney Dewatering Facility. Instead, Blayney Shire Council is the Appropriate
Regulatory Authority. As such, DECCW will not be providing comment on the EA.

Regards
Matthew Corradin

Regional Operations Officer | North West Branch - Bathurst Region
Environment Protection and Regulation Group

Phone: (02) 6332 7603

Mobile: 0428 663 146

Fax:  (02) 6332 7630

Website: www.environment.nsw.gov.au<http://www.environment.nsw.gov.au/>
[cid:image001.jpg@01CB5E52.ACD858EQ]

Think B4U Print: 3 sheets of A4 paper = 1 L of water. 1 ream of paper = 6% of a tree and 5.3 kg CO2
in the atmosphere.

This email is intended for the addressee(s) named and may contain confidential and/or privileged
information.

If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and then delete it immediately.

Any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender except where the sender
expressly and with authority states them to be the views of the Department of Environment, Climate
Change & Water NSW.

PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL



